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What work are we doing?  

Transport for NSW will carry out routine bridge maintenance underneath Victoria Road at Huntleys Point, eastbound 

prior to the Gladesville Bridge.  

This work will involve vegetation removal, routine structural maintenance and repairs to the underside of the bridge, to 

improve safety for motorists.  

Please refer to detailed map overleaf. 

 

Our work schedule 

• We will be onsite for up to 46 day shifts and 16 night shifts between Tuesday 16 January and Monday 8 April, 
weather conditions permitting.  

• Our day shift work hours will be between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday. 

• Our night shift work hours will be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to Thursday. 

• We will not work Friday nights, Saturdays or public holidays.  

 

What will this mean for you and how will we manage it? 

• Some of our work needs to be carried out at night to minimise traffic disruption and reduce safety risks to workers 

and motorists. 

• It may be noisy at times, as the work includes handheld jackhammering, however we will do everything we can to 

minimise the impact of our work. 

• Measures to reduce noise include turning off equipment when not in use, positioning equipment away from homes 

and businesses and completing noisier tasks by midnight. 

• We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

  

Bridge Works on Victoria Road, Huntleys 
Point, from Tuesday, 16 January 2024 

January 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumedegal people as the Traditional Custodians of the land on which 

we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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 Contact our delivery partner, ConnectSydney: 
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info.harbour@connectsydney.com.au 

transport.nsw.gov.au/projects 

1800 735 563 

Traffic changes 

• There will be some temporary traffic changes during work hours to ensure the work zone is safe.  

• At times, traffic may be diverted, and lane configurations changed during the installation phase. 

• Transport for NSW will ensure access to properties in and near the work zone are maintained.   

• Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs.  

• For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

 

Location of work on Victoria Road, Huntleys Point 
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